
 

 

 
 

 
School attendance for Children of Key Workers 

 
Thursday 26th March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To follow the scientific advice around social distancing and to minimize the risk to children, staff 
and their families, Welsh Government have updated their advice to schools: 
 
“Every child who can be safely cared for at home should be and only where there is no safe 
alternative should provision be made in schools or other settings. If you are classed as a critical 
worker but are able to perform the critical parts of your job effectively when working from home, 
then you should do so. If one parent is a critical worker but the other parent is not then the other 
parent should provide safe alternative arrangements at home when possible.” 
 
If you still require this emergency childcare tomorrow and next week please email 
mailbox@maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk answering the following questions: 
 
Child’s Name: 
Class: 
Days care is required: e.g. Monday and Friday 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Phil Dickson 
Headteacher 
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